
Village of Arlington Public Library Board 

September 10, 2019 

The Regular Board Meeting of the Village of Arlington Public Library Board, Nebraska, was held at the 

Arlington Public Library on September 10, 2019.  Board President, Sheila Bracht, called the meeting to 

order at 2:35 PM.  Roll call was taken as follows: Les Parr, absent; Ron Christensen, absent; Peggy 

Reifert, present; Sheila Bracht, present; Erin Anzalone, present.  Notice of the meeting was given in 

advance by posting at the Arlington Public Library, the Arlington Post Office, and the Village Office.  

Board President Bracht noted the posting of the Open Meetings Act as available at the Arlington Public 

Library.  The August meeting minutes were approved with a 3-0 vote. 

Bills to submit to the Village for payment: none 

Librarian Deb Wesch submitted her report:  August patrons- 177  August Books- 162   

-New Library cards are being given out 

-Continuing to train volunteers on new computer processes- Board discussed if this should be individual 
or as a group? 

-Both Websites have a link to our collection through Biblionix 

-Amanda Sweet from NLC will work with us to get website up to date 

Old Business: 

-Teen Advisory Board (YAAC) program  August 24th. Oversized games. 22 attended. 

-Friends group: “Booktoberfest” will be a fundraiser October 12th.  

New Business: 

-New programs: All Library Board members will bring ideas for new program ideas.  Erin will contact the 

Extension Office. 

The next meeting will be Tuesday, October 8, 2019 at 2:30. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Erin Anzalone, Secretary 


